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Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

         Office of Native Affairs and Policy 

 

 
From: Native <Native@fcc.gov> 

Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 10:37:16 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
Subject: Update -- FCC Tribal Workshop to be Held November 2-3, 2023 (Changed from October 12-13) 

in Maine 

Greetings from the Federal Communications Commission’s Office of Native Affairs and Policy. 
  
We are pleased to announce that the FCC Tribal Workshop to be hosted by Penobscot Nation in Maine 
will be held on November 2-3, 2023 (originally scheduled for October 12-13, 2023).   
  
The event page (which will be updated with the session topics for this workshop) is here: 
https://www.fcc.gov/news-events/events/2023/10/fcc-tribal-workshop-indian-island-maine  
  
When: Thursday, November 2 (all day) and Friday, November 3 (8:30am – noon)  
  
Where: Nic Sapiel Building, 27 Wabanaki Way, Indian Island, ME 04468  
  
What: FCC staff will provide presentations on a broad range of important FCC initiatives that impact 
Tribal Nations. 
Who: Tribal leaders, Tribal IT managers, government and community planners and managers, Tribal 
enterprise specialists, and representatives of Tribal social service agencies, schools, and libraries should 
consider attending this event.  
  
Registration is free.  To register for the workshop, please send your name, title, Tribal affiliation, and 
contact information, with the subject line “November Workshop” to Tribal.Events@fcc.gov.  Questions 
about the workshop may be directed to the Office of Native Affairs and Policy:  Lloyd.Collier@fcc.gov or 
Derik.Goatson@fcc.gov.  Walk-ins can also be accommodated. 
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